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About this image.
These photos are for reference only regarding the physical nature of the album and the sequence of photos as the album was found in October 2010 in the Bliley family archives in Boulder, Colorado.

My intent is to remove the photos for scanning. These album images will be used to sequence the photos in an electronic gallery format. As a result, I did not consider it vital to have crystal clear photos and some images may be a bit soft of the focus and the album photos a bit dark. Hopefully, this will all be compensated when the photos are individually scanned at high resolution and had the brightness and contrast adjusted.

This PDF gallery provides you with an idea of what I have to work with. The album photos will be scanned and available on my Web site, www.Bliley.net, by the end of 2014.

Charles Bliley
January 29, 2014




















































